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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to express my respect and admiration
for Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh.

I am an irrigation consultant in San Diego and a member of the
organizing committee of the Southern California Irrigation
Council. In my 14 years of designing and educating in this
field, I have met no one more open to the use and development
of irrigation and water conservation practices. In time this
will be very beneficial to the advancement of agrucultural
irrigation in the district.

Although I am not a follower of Bhagwan, I have a great deal of
respect for many of his ideas, especially his understanding of

living in these times.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,
P Sy

Jay Inglis
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